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COMMUNITY RELATIONS 
 
English Learner’s Advisory Committee (ELAC) 
 
The district and school sites are required to have a functioning English Learner Advisory Committee 
meeting all legal requirements. Each school with more than 21 or more English Learners (also 
known as LEP students), regardless of language, must form a functioning English Learner Advisory 
Committee (ELAC) or subcommittee of an existing advisory committee. 
 
At least fifty percent of the membership of this committee will be composed of parents of 
participating students. 
 
The parents or guardians of pupils of limited-English proficiency shall elect the parent members of  
ELAC. All such parents shall be provided the opportunity to vote in the election. Each School’s 
ELAC shall have the opportunity to elect at least one member to the District English Learner’s 
Advisory Committee (DELAC). 
 
District policies and all state and federal regulations regarding English Learners advisory 
committees will be followed. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Legal Reference: 
 Education Code, Section 52162 
 Education Code, Section 52176 
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